From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance
Sent: 10 September 2022 2:34 PM
To: Andriy Martyny . I (/- I
lobodaa S

Cc: pm_un2 [MFA GOV]
Subject: Communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 concerning Ukraine - further postponement of
Committee's consideration of preliminary admissibility

Dear Ms. Loboda,
Dear Mr. Martynyuk,

| hope that you and your families remain safe and well.

| write to inform you that, in the light of the ongoing war against Ukraine, the Committee proposes
out of fairness to both the Party concerned and the communicant to further postpone the session on
preliminary admissibility of communication PRE/ACCC/C/2022/191 until its 77*" meeting on 13-16
December 2022.

| will write to you again in the lead-up to the Committee’s 77" meeting to seek the views of the
Party concerned and the communicant on whether you, at that time, consider that you are in a
position to proceed with the open session on preliminary admissibility at the Committee’s 77

meeting.

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding the above.

Kind regards,
Fiona

Fiona Marshall

Environmental Affairs Officer — Secretary to the Compliance Committee
Aarhus Convention secretariat
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